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Events held by SRF each year are crafted with passion and precision to invoke a sense of social responsibility.

BioSpectrum is collaborating with Social Responsibility Forum (SRF), which is a club at Anil Surendra Modi School of 
Commerce, NMIMS University.

With the legacy of 38 years, NMIMS has emerged as a multi-disciplinary, multi-campus University in Mumbai, Navi Mumbai, 
Indore, Shirpur, Dhule, Bengaluru, Hyderabad and Chandigarh offering courses in Pharmacy, Science, Agriculture among 
others.

AARAMBH,  the flagship event of the club, is a social marathon, which calls for spirit, enthusiasm and energy among its 
participants. It is a 5-km marathon, where people from the entire city participate and run for a cause.

With a footfall of around 2000 participants and the 10th year of its titillating journey, Aarambh stands against the cause of 
Child Sexual Abuse. As Aarambh completes a decade this year, SRF has collaborated with ‘Arpan- Towards Freedom 
from Child Sexual Abuse’. 

SRF is taking bigger strides to ensure ‘A World Free from Child Sexual Abuse’, and urges everyone to join and support them 
in raising awareness against the issue on 10th of February, 2019 at 7:00 a.m. at Bandstand, Bandra.
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